
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Thursday, 4 January 2018 10:43 AM 
To: 'Kristen Rogers' 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 4 yearly review of modern awards - part time and casual 
employment 

 
Dear Ms Rogers,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
I have arranged for a video-link with Adelaide. An amended notice of listing will shortly be published 
to the webpage.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Kristen Rogers [mailto:federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 3 January 2018 9:56 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 4 yearly review of modern awards - part time and casual 

employment 

 
Good morning Associate,  
 
Re: AM2014/196 & AM2014/197 4 yearly review of modern awards - part time and casual 
employment  
 
I refer to the Mention and/or Directions listed for Monday 29 January 2018 at 11:00am.  
 
If possible, we would appreciate a video link with the Fair Work Commission in Adelaide so that we 
may appear. 
 
Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience this causes.  
 
With warm regards,  
 
Kristen Rogers, LLB/LP BBSc  
National Industrial Officer  
 
Australasian Meat Industry Employees Union – Federal Office 
227 Henley Beach Road, Torrensville, South Australia 5031 
Phone:   0438 128 915  
Email:      federal@sawa.amieu.asn.au  
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